
- -

_ __
.

-_-

qcdotd
-

.

DEC 301983

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-424/83-13 and 50-425/83-13

Thank you for your response of November 14, 1983, to our Notice of Violation
issued on October 14, 1983, concerning activities conducted under NRC
Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-108 and CPPR-109. We are evaluating your
response and will inform you as to its acceptability at a later date.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

00!GINAL SIGNED BY
n.,.- .. .,-- ,-,,,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: H. H. Gregory, III, Construction
Project Manager

E. D. Groover, QA Site Supervisor
D. O. Foster, Vice President

and General Manager
G. Bockhold, Jr. , Plant Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
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